
Dr. Sanderson’s Game Library
I could kick myself for not taking a “Before” picture of our
game closet.  For  those of you who don’t know, my husband and
I have a hobby of collecting board games.  We go to area
thrift and Goodwill stores, and we buy every game in sight we
don’t (think we) have.  It’s gotten out of control, really it
has.  In our defense, we have a semi-regular game night with
friends where we try out many of the games we obtain.  But the
game collection outgrew its closet, and we began stacking
games on the floor of the closet until even the floor started
to overflow with games.  So, after we cleaned up what used to
be the craft room in our house (gonna call it the ‘East room’
for now I guess – we can’t decide if we want it to be a family
rec room or a kid-free parents’ cave), we decided to move the
game closet into the closet of the East room because it’s
bigger.  And now that phase of the project is complete!  And
it’s awesome!

We threw all of our props and memorabilia from the community
theater shows we’ve worked on in the East room.  Since my
husband was the handsome ‘Dr. Sanderson’ in the show Harvey,
we somehow ended up with the name plate for his office door. 
We stuck it to the closet in the East Room, and that is where
our game closet now resides.  Therefore, I’m announcing the
opening of Dr. Sanderson’s Game Library!  Pick a game…  ANY
game*!  However, the following picture is just a sample of the
library – a fraction of the closet.  Not only could I not
rotate the image (so imagine the scene as 90° to the right),
but I couldn’t get much of the library in the picture!

https://www.tangents.org/games/dr-sandersons-game-library/


*unless you are certain game night regulars who are known for
kicking  butt  at  the  Disney  Trivia  game  –  we  have
“accidentally”  misplaced  that  game,  hehe!
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